
 
The Center for International Programs  

Fulbright Scholar Program Workshop 

 

Wednesday, April 29, 2020  

3:00 – 4:00 p.m. 
 

The Center for International Programs (CIP) is pleased to invite faculty of WCU for an 

informational workshop on Fulbright Scholarships. Jordanna Enrich, Director of the 

Fulbright U.S. Scholar Program, at the Institute of International Education (IIE) will offer an 

online workshop on the Fulbright Scholar Program for all the faculty members, and professionals 

interested in the program.  

 

Topics covered in the workshop include: 

 
• Opportunities for teaching, research, and flexible initiatives in more than 140 

countries 

• Tips on how to craft a competitive application, including how to make contacts 

abroad and choosing the right country and award for you 

• Ways to increase your campus’s international profile by hosting a Fulbright Visiting 

Scholar through the Outreach Lecturing Fund and Scholar-in-Residence Program 

 
Interested faculty are encouraged to attend this FREE workshop. 

 

To reserve a seat please click HERE to RSVP no later than Monday, April 27, 2020. 

 

CIP will send zoom information on April 28th to all who have responded.  

 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Regards, 

 

Angela Howard, MS PDSO RO 

Director (Interim) 

ahoward@wcupa.edu 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6QHRuvmxjYLEPbHDg4QQVrWHvTKzilJnH031cC3JtqaT02g/viewform
mailto:ahoward@wcupa.edu

